From the Desk of
Representative Brad Witt

HB 2321 A, Requires boat operators to drain water

from certain portions of boat before transporting boat
within this state.

This bill will help to curb the spreading of invasive
species, such as the Zebra mussel, in the state.

Many other states have similar laws in place in order to
reduce the spread of these invasive species from one
watershed to another in the same state and also across
state lines.

The Oregon Legislative Sportsmen’s Caucus has taken a
SUPPORT stance on this bill and ask you to vote AYE.



